
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Year 1 
This week we have been adding the finishing touches to our exciting 
classrooms. We have created cars, trains and buses to reflect our topic in 
our learning environment.  
  
In maths we have been learning to estimate amounts, order numbers 
and to count on/back 10.  
  
The Naughty Bus has been on his travels again and in Literacy we have 
written diary entries from the point of view of the bus, described settings 
from the story and generated ideas for our own versions of the Naughty 
Bus sequel!  
  
We are incredibly excited about our trip to the Emirates Airline cable car 
and the Thames Clipper next week! Please don't forget to return all reply 
slips and pay your contribution on Parent Pay. 
  

  
. 


